OWEN SOUND STAMP CLUB

NEWSLETTER - SEPT.-NOV. 1996

The possibility of a newsletter was discussed at our June meeting and Bob Pike volunteered to print it on a quarterly basis, if members would donate postage. A newsletter can provide information on past and future meetings.

In the past year, the club has organized and promoted a stamp show, welcomed new and prospective members. Rick Lokos and Bill Van Trist have volunteered to form a junior club.

In the past, meetings have consisted mainly of buying of recent Canadian commemoratives and the offerings in the R. P. S. C. books. While this has been satisfactory and enjoyable to most, several members have expressed the need for more variety of activity, including those of an educational value such as workshops and guest speakers. This may be beneficial to our new members.

At our next meeting on Sept. 18, several agenda items for discussion will be fees and when these are due, appoint or elect a Vice President, the holding of a Saturday club meeting so that younger members who work shifts can attend. We would like also to discuss the formation of our own club circuit books. All members and those who are interested in our club are invited to attend the next important meeting (Annual meeting).

MEETING SCHEDULE

September 18 meeting - Annual Meeting, Perusal of the R.P.S.C. books
October 16 meeting - Speaker, R.P.S.C. books

November 20 meeting - Table Auction, R. P. S. C. books

KINEX 96

We would like to inform our members about the Kincardine Stamp Show on Sept. 28 at the Royal Canadian Legion, Lambton St..10 A.M.-4 P.M., no admission, door prizes. Details-contact John Cortan 519-395-5817.

If you would like to donate postage for the next newsletter in December, please leave with Treasurer, Bob Ford. Your comments, contributions related to this newsletter will be appreciated and can be sent to:

Bob Pike, P.O. Box 250, Hepworth, On., NOH 1P0, Tel.: (519) 935-3803, or send a Fax to: (519) 935-3828.